
 

 

Wednesday May 26, 2021 
 

Dear District Resident, 
 
On Thursday, May 27, 2021 The Oregon Avenue Reconstruction Project will conduct the 
installation of the Potomac Electric Power Company (Pepco) poles along Oregon Avenue from 

Rittenhouse Street to Nebraska Avenue NW.  A temporary road closure at the above stretch will 
be enforced in order to insure safe working conditions in and around the work zone. To avoid 
delays entering or leaving the Knollwood Retirement Community, you are advised to follow the 
detour route that is currently in place from Utah Street NW to Tennyson Street NW. 

 
Emergency vehicles are advised to follow Tennyson Street to Oregon Avenue, make the right turn 
onto Oregon Avenue and enter the Knollwood Retirement Community on Lindsey Drive.  The 
Tennyson Street exit should be used to leave the Knollwood community. A copy of the Phase 3 

MOT and the upcoming detour is included below. 
 
Exact Location: Intersection of Oregon Avenue NW and Nebraska Avenue NW 

Date: Thursday, May 27, 2021 
Hours: 7:30 am – 4:00 pm  
 
Thank you for your patience and support as we work together to implement safer conditions for 

pedestrians, motorists and cyclists along the Oregon Avenue corridor.  
 
Regards, 
 

The Oregon Avenue Reconstruction Project Communications Team 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

                Temporary Road Closure               Standard Phase 3 (MOT) 



 

 

 
 

Phase 3.3 – Northbound (Only thru September 2021

Phase 2.2 – Northbound Only (thru May 1, 2021)

Phase 3.2 – Northbound Only (thru May 1, 2021)
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